Hamilton, Deb

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

CBE dialogue <dialogue@cbe.ab.ca>
December-19-18 3:34 PM
Hamilton, Deb

Important | Parent Meeting About Recommendation for Consideration of Closure of

Rosscarrock School

Calgary Board
of Education

Important Nodice: Please have
someans tranclate thie for

you.

Axls Important: Veulllez s
wislts. At demaridar

gquelquiun de tradulre ea
doeument pour veus.

EFEA ¢ WL SRR
-

Vg L et Ukl g Suilally
T g 13 ol ) il A
ey

Thing e quan tigng. xin
:r?m lang hi “u’.'-;’ngm
lén dleh win kl;'l ndy.

wgHl Heey| foar sad
rg wuz ad feh F
WETE I BY

5 A il it 'iﬂ_i.:*aﬁﬁ"
= B B 8 S
Eraik: Lo Rt ILaeid o F Le]
Tone Pl 9 arerane: womn of |

Aivlso Im portante: For Faves

enfregat a alguls n para
{raduelrla para usted.

FL9 EFX: Q8 A ]
o134 S48 A4 2954
= F=HA L,

Baxmoe sanegammne:
TlosanyficTa, DONPOCHTE

KoTo-To WIotn B vre
TEpeEsL.

plall shalt Adiahe
e el 2y Ao i

dialogue);

On Dec. 6, 2018, 21 parents attended a meeting at
Rosscarrock School to hear about low enrolment at
the school and what that might mean for the future,
including the possibility of a recommendation for
consideration of closure of the school. A
presentation from Calgary Board of Education (CBE)
staff was followed by an opportunity for discussion
and to ask questions.

At the time, Rosscarrock School had 105 students
in the K-6 regular program, with only eight students
enrolled in Grade 1. Since the parent meeting,
enrolment at the school has declined even more.

CBE administration has decided to submit a
recommendation for consideration of closure of
Rosscarrock School to the Board of Trustees of the
CBE in February. If the Board of Trustees approves
the recommendation, the formal closure process as
defined by the School Act and related regulations
would begin.

We are holding a second parent meeting Jan. 9
from 5:30 to 7 pm to answer some of the questions
we heard at the December parent meeting and to
talk more about what the closure process would like
over the next few months. We also want to hear
from you about what is important to your family as
we begin to consider where students could attend
school in the future.

We encourage you to join us for this very important
meeting. Please reqister so we have a sense of how
many people will be attending.
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